
 
 

Road open: Main Road, Mt Pleasant / Redcliffs
The new pressure main from McCormacks Bay Road to Main Road (moa cave) has been installed

SCIRT is rebuilding the city’s earthquake damaged roads, water, wastewater and storm water pipes. 

Ref: 11107

From Friday afternoon, 25 July, Main Road will be reopened to  
traffic again. Thank you for your patience while the pressure main 
was installed.  
This section of Main Road will need to be closed again for up to one 
week in mid/late August for final testing and commissioning of the 
pressure wastewater main.  

There is still a large amount of work in Mt Pleasant and Redcliffs to 
repair the earthquake damage pipes and roads. Thank you for  
bearing with us through the road works, we know it isn’t easy. 

Thank you 
Fulton Hogan on behalf of SCIRT (Stronger Christchurch Infrastructure Rebuild Team) would like  
provide a special thanks to Celia Street and Beachville Road residents, living on the detour route, for  
their patience, support and cooperation while we have been completing this work.  

Call Fulton Hogan on: 0800 277 34 34 (8.30am- 5.00pm Monday - Friday)  

Email Fulton Hogan at: rebuildinfo@fultonhogan.com 
 

Need more information?

@

Photographs of the work:

Installing the new pressure main Ready to open: New asphalt over the trench 
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